
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Fireworks Display – Darwin Waterfront Breakwater  

Notification 

Port Users are advised of a Fireworks Display to be held on the Darwin Waterfront.  

Date of activity:   Friday 2 May 2025  

Time of activity: 08:00 pm for approximately 6 minutes 

Location of activity: Darwin Waterfront Breakwater 

Description of Activity:  The Darwin Waterfront Corporation is holding an 18th Birthday Fireworks        

Display at the Darwin Waterfront Precinct. 

To safely initiate the proposed pyrotechnic devices the display organiser, 

Howard & Sons, requires an exclusion zone with a safety radius of 75 metres 

to be maintained around the Fireworks site while the display is active.  

The Regional Harbourmaster directs that entry into or transit through, the part 

of the port waters within the safety zone is prohibited to all persons and 

vessels, except those engaged in the fireworks display and vessels under the 

control of Darwin Port or the NT Police. 

Conducted by: Howard and Sons Pyrotechnics 

Communication:  Radio  

                              Mobile  John Johnson – 0437 027 693 

Additional information For additional information, please contact: Company Director – Andrew 
Howard on 0419 270 535 or andrew@howardsfireworks.com.au  

Cancel this notice on:   08:30 Friday 2 May  

 

Jon Abbey 

A / Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin  

To Port Users Location Darwin Waterfront Breakwater 

Date of issue Monday 14 April 2024 Ref number Local NtM 2025 – 037 (T) 

mailto:andrew@howardsfireworks.com.au


      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



      

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


